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28" March 2012

Dear Malak,

Re: Dauphine University Research Event — Doctoral Symposium Prize 27-28" March 2012

Please accept my congratulations on winning the Dauphine prize, for your paper submission at the
Brunel University Doctoral Symposium 2012.

For your prize, we will provide transport and accommodation during your attendance at the event in
Paris, France, which takes place between 3" and 4% May 2012,

Yours sincerely,
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Prof Ray Hackney

Director PhD Programme




